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Dear Don, 

Museum of Anthropology 
502 Dyche Hall 
March 14, 1972 

I hope you haven't been too bothered wri­
ting letters for me; sometimes I don't know 
that my references have even been contacted 
until much later. 

Here is another one, however, although 
this is as close as I have come to getting 
a job so far. A one-year position is not 
the best situation, but the work load and 
salary sound better than average. 

I hate to impose upon you anyway, and I 
certainly apologize for the rush in this 
case. But the enclosed copy of the letter 
from Dr. Garland should explain the haste. 

I noticed both you and Joel Gunn are pre­
senting papers in the same symposmun at 
Miam.11 He was at Kansas, and a good friend. 
He mentioned applying to the Flintworking 
School and a possible letter from me about 
him, but I haven't heard anything more. I 
would be glad to write a recommendation if 
needed. Anyway, I am glad you two will get 
together. I am afraid Susanna and I will 
only go to Miami if I have not gotten a job 
by the time of the meetings. 

Thanks for all you patience and assistance 
during one of the most trying periods of my 
life so far. Our best to Evelyn. 

As ever, 

PIM_ 


